Teutopolis Community Unit School District #50

PO Box 607 Teutopolis, IL 62467-0607 Phone: 217-857-3535



Matthew Sturgeon Superintendent sturgeonm@ttown.k12.il.us

TIMELY AND MEANINGFUL CONSULTATION SPECIAL EDUCATION & TITLE SERVICES FOR PARENTALLY PLACED PRIVATE SCHOOL CHILDREN WITH DISABILITIES

Tuesday, May 23, 2023 12:00pm in the Unit Office

AGENDA

- I. Welcome and Introductions of Participants
- II. Title Grants
- III. Child Find

The District will discuss how Teutopolis CUSD #50 conducts the Child Find process.

IV. Proportionate Share

The District will share how much of Unit #50's funds have been allocated to full-time private school students for the school year and how that amount is determined.

V. Meaningful Participation

The District will describe the procedures it will use to ensure that full-time private school students with disabilities will have the opportunity to meaningfully participate in school district special education and related services throughout the school year.

VI. Allocation of Services

The District will describe the types of service that will be provided during the school year, including the location(s) where the service will be provided.

VII. Proposals of the Nonpublic School Representatives

Nonpublic School Representatives will be given the opportunity to present ideas for serving private school students with disabilities.

- VIII. Questions and Answers
- IX. Complete Written Documentation and Sign In-Sheet
- X. Adjourn